
   

 
 
 

         
 
 
 

         February 7, 2017 
 

 

 
Dear Students and Parents, 
 
  The Science Fair projects are finally finished! Thanks for all of your efforts. A special thanks 
to parents for transportation, guidance, and that final push to get the projects completed.  I think 
everyone can be proud; the projects look good. 
 
 The Science Fair will be held on Tuesday, February 7, from 3:00-5:00 p.m.  Attendance is 
mandatory for all seventh and eighth graders.  Please fill out the permission form below to allow 
your child to participate.    
 
 Students will call their parents after they have been judged. Parents MUST come into Heider 
Hall (via the back or north entrance of the building) and SIGN OUT their student with Miss Melish.  
Students are not permitted to leave with someone other than a parent unless they have parental 
permission and are signed out by that person.   ALL STUDENTS MUST BE SIGNED OUT 
BEFORE LEAVING.  This is for their safety.   
 
 Thanks again for everything you do to help make our Science Fair a success! 
 
 
 
 
         John Grachek and Amy Dugan 
         Junior High Science Teachers 
 
 
             --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Science Fair Permission Form 

 (please print) 
 
My child _______________________________________________________, has permission to 

stay after school on Tuesday, February 7, 2017, for Science Fair judging.  My child will be picked 

up by _____________________________________________.     I may be reached by phone at 

____________________________________. 

 
Parent signature ___________________________________________ Date _________________ 


